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 Objection

Comments I suppose I could be accused of NIMBY, but please Planners give this some serious thought. 1. Volume
of traffic in this area is already exploding with the new builds. 2. The roads around this area for access
onto the proposed site are not good enough. 3. The scale and height of this proposal are just not
acceptable. This area with Arundel the Downs and the country side is a beautiful area, it attracts many
visitors. Surely you do not want to be responsible for allowing a blot like that.
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